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Corrigendum
Taking in the consideration the lockdown period to contain the 
Covid-19 extended up to 03.05.2020, the last date of submission 
of application for the post of Principal Publication officer (PPO) 
and Assistant Editor (AE) invited vide notice published in 
employment news 7-13 March 2020 and in other papers on 
22.03.2020, will stand extended and the last date of submission 
of application is rescheduled on 20.05.2020 by 05.00 PM.
All other entries in the notice will remain unchanged. 

Director, NCPUL 
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